
National Siblings Day: 
Siblings Matter
Celebrating the Relationship 
Between Regional Center Clients 
and their Brothers and Sisters
The Office of Clients’ Rights Advocacy is celebrating 
National Siblings Day! The relationship between brothers 
and sisters is special. We are excited to talk about how 
disability affects the relationship between siblings. 

Join us on National Siblings Day for this FREE webinar. 
This event is for people who get regional center 
services, their families, and their circle of support. 
Anyone who wants to learn about sibling relationships 
in the intellectual and developmental disabilities 
community is also welcome to join.

Your connection with your brother or sister is different 
from your relationship with your parent and/or 
caregiver. The webinar will include a panel discussion 
with regional center clients and their brothers and/or 
sisters. They will talk about their relationships and how 
disability affects their lives.

What you will Learn:
Panelists and attendees will answer questions about:

•	 How to deal with hard life events
•	 How well they know each other
•	 How to support each other in making decisions 
•	 How to build strong sibling relationships

When:
April 10, 2024
10:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Pacific Time

Register Here

1831 K Street 
Sacramento, CA 95811-4114 
www.disabilityrightsca.org


